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OCTOBER IS NATIONAL DENTAL HYGIENE MONTH

National Dental Hygiene Month is observed every October to celebrate the work of dental hygienists and
raise awareness of the importance of good oral health.  An essential component to our overall wellbeing,

good oral hygiene is one building block of a healthy lifestyle.  I have been practicing hygiene for 30 years now! 
Yep, that’s a long time.  I had a little 9 year hiatus when I moved from California to Michigan to start our own
business owning health clubs but after getting my hygiene license in Michigan I have been going strong.  I’ve

been at Summit Family Dental since 2014 and I can honestly say I absolutely love our patients.  I’ve made
some great relationships with many people and am very thankful for that.  We now have 5 hygienists at the

office now.  Between all 5 hygienists we have over 70 years of experience.  I can honestly say we have the best
team ever.  We all get a long so well and are very helpful towards each other.  With as much estrogen as we

have in our office it’s a pleasant surprise that there’s no “drama”  Poor Dr. Mark.  LOL  All 5 of us went to
different schools which make it very interesting to all work together because even though we learned from
different places, we all come together and are on the same page.  I went to Loma Linda University in Loma
Linda, CA.  Its in San Bernardino County.  A very great school and at the time it was 1 out of 3 to get your
bachelors degree.  Carolyn went to University of Detroit on a softball scholarship and played softball and

studied dental hygiene.  Hanan went to Oakland Community College and took a little break to have her two
great kids.  She’s been at Summit for a year now.  Nora graduated from University of Michigan and Mariah
graduated from Ferris State University.  They both are our newest additions to our hygiene team.  I’m very
thankful for all these wonderful ladies.  I can’t forget to mention our wonderful hygiene assistants, Kaitlyn

and Shelby.  They are very helpful to us on a daily basis.                                                                                                 continue to pg 2

Well, hello! Fall  has started and so has college football season,
my favorite sport to watch! Now that Mark and I are a house
divided, with our daughter, Lauren, attending MSU,we will be
going to many football games over these next four years!  A
couple of things I want to remind you of is to make sure you
have maximized your yearly benefit plan.  We always have a

rush at the last few months of the year, and appointments fill up
fast.  Also, this month, we are giving away a Solo stove for our

patient appreciation contest.  I have seen these in use, and they
really do give out heat without all of the messy smoke!  I hope

you are enjoying your Fall season, with trips to to cider mill and
football games (GO LIONS!!!).  Mark and I appreciate you and

look forward to seeing you again!

DR. Krista Wortman



H A L L O W E E N  I S  A L M O S T  H E R E .  W H I C H  A L S O  M E A N S  Y O U ’ R E  L I K E L Y  T O  B E  E N C O U N T E R I N G  A
W H O L E  L O T  M O R E  C A N D Y  ( A N D  A  L O T  M O R E  L I T T L E  “ P L E A S E !  O N E  M O R E  P I E C E ! ”  C O M M E N T S

F R O M  T H E  L I T T L E  O N E S )
W E  D O N ’ T  W A N T  T O  S C A R E  Y O U .  B U T ,  A S  Y O U R  D E N T A L  P R O V I D E R ,  W E  A L S O  W A N T  T O  M A K E  S U R E  Y O U ’ R E

A V O I D I N G  T H I N G S  L I K E  U N N E C E S S A R Y  C A V I T I E S .  T H E  A M E R I C A N  D E N T A L  A S S O C I A T I O N  H A S  P R O V I D E D
S O M E  G R E A T  T I P S  T O  H E L P  H A L L O W E E N  B E  S P O O K Y  F O R  T H E  R I G H T  R E A S O N S ,  A N D  N O T  B E C A U S E  O F

D E N T A L  I S S U E S .

H E R E  A R E  S O M E  E A S Y  W A Y S  T O  A V O I D  T H E  S U G A R  M O N S T E R S  A N D  K E E P  Y O U R  T I N I E S T
M O N S T E R S  H A P P Y  A N D  H E A L T H Y :

E A T  Y O U R  C A N D Y  W I T H  M E A L S ,  N O T  T H R O U G H O U T  T H E  D A Y .  S N A C K I N G  T H R O U G H O U T  T H E  D A Y
L E A V E S  T H E  S U G A R  A N D  F O O D  P A R T I C L E S  I N  Y O U R  M O U T H  A L L  D A Y  T O  B U I L D  P L A Q U E .  T H E

S A L I V A  P R O D U C E D  W H I L E  Y O U ’ R E  E A T I N G  C A N  H E L P  W I T H  T H I S .
W H A T  Y O U  E A T  I S  I M P O R T A N T .

T R Y  T O  A V O I D  T H I N G S  L I K E  G U M M I E S ,  C A R A M E L S ,  S O U R  C A N D I E S ,  A N D  B U B B L E  G U M .  T H E Y
S T I C K  T O  Y O U R  T E E T H .  H A R D  C A N D I E S  S T A Y  I N  Y O U R  M O U T H  F O R  L O N G E R  A N D  G I V E  B A C T E R I A
A  T I M E  T O  C R E A T E  A C I D ;  T H I N K  I N S T E A D  O F  T H I N G S  L I K E  C H O C O L A T E S  O R  S U G A R - F R E E  G U M .

S U G A R L E S S  G U M  A F T E R  M E A L S ,  I F  C H E W E D  F O R  2 0  M I N U T E S ,  C A N  H E L P  P R E V E N T  T O O T H  D E C A Y .
E N S U R E  Y O U ’ R E  B R U S H I N G  A N D  F L O S S I N G  R E G U L A R L Y .  Y O U  S H O U L D  B E  F L O S S I N G  O N C E  A  D A Y

A N D  B R U S H I N G  Y O U R  T E E T H  T W I C E  A  D A Y  F O R  T W O  M I N U T E S  E A C H  T I M E .
M A K E  T H A T  D E N T A L  A P P O I N T M E N T !  R E G U L A R  D E N T A L  V I S I T S  C A N  H E L P  P R E V E N T  F U T U R E

I S S U E S .

HALLOWEEN TIPS FOR
PARENTS!!

I’m sure you’ve heard us call there names on our head phones many times during your cleanings.  As the end
of the year is approaching, it is our busiest time of year at the dental office.  Don’t wait until the holidays to
make your “last” cleaning of the year.  Please give us a call to schedule today!  Our amazing front desk staff

will get you an appointment as well as answer any of your questions.  Hope to see you soon.  

National Dental Hygiene Month  from pg. 1

Hygiene assistants

 Shelby and Kaitlyn

Hygienists from left to

right:  Hanan, Carolyn,

Karyn, Mariah and Nora

Karyn Casey RDH



WHAT OUR PATIENTS ARE SAYING ABOUT USWHAT OUR PATIENTS ARE SAYING ABOUT US
L O V E  C A R O L Y N .  S H E  I S  V E R Y  C A R I N G  A N D  P R O F E S S I O N A L .  I  H A V E  B E E N

A  P A T I E N T  H E R E  F O R  Y E A R S .  W H E N  I  W A S  W O R K I N G  I N  D E T R O I T ,  I
N E E D E D  A  D E N T I S T  T H A T  T R U L Y  H A D  E V E N I N G  H O U R S ,  T H A T  W O U L D

M A K E  R E C O M M E N D A T I O N S  B U T  A L L O W  M E  T O  M A K E  M Y  O W N  C H O I C E S .
A F T E R  G O I N G  T H R O U G H  A  N U M B E R  O F  D E N T I S T S ,  I  F O U N D  A L L  O F  T H A T
H E R E  A N D N O  L O N G E R  H A D  T O  L O O K  F O R  A  D E N T I S T !  I  W A S  A L W A Y S  D R .

M A R K ' S  L A S T  P A T I E N T  O N  T H U R S D A Y  E V E N I N G .  W H E N  M Y  H U S B A N D ' S
D E N T I S T  R E T I R E D ,  H E  B E C A M E  A  P A T I E N T  H E R E .  W O U L D  H I G H T L Y

R E C O M M E N D  S U M M I T  F A M I L Y  D E N T I S T .   B E T H  P .

F I R S T  T I M E  V I S I T I N G  W I T H  S U M M I T .  A  T U C K  A W A Y  S P O T  O F F  2 1  A N D  V A N  D Y K E .
M O R E  P E O P L E  S H O U L D  K N O W  A B O U T  T H I S  D E N T I S T  O F F I C E .  T H E  F A C I L I T Y  L O O K S

S M A L L  B U T  I T ’ S  H U G E ,  A N D  W E L L  M A I N T A I N E D .  T H E  S T A F F  W A S  S O  K I N D  A N D
P R O F E S S I O N A L .  K A I T L Y N  S T O O D  O U T  W H A T  A N  E X E M P L A R Y  M E M B E R  O F  T H E  S T A F F .

H A T S  O F F  T O  Y O U  S U M M I T .  M E  A N D  M Y  F A M I L Y  W I L L  B E  R E T U R N I N G !   K G  T .

N O R A  I S  I N C R E D I B L E ! !  S H E ’ S  S O  P E R S O N A B L E  A N D  E D U C A T E D  M E  O N  S E V E R A L
D I F F E R E N T  T H I N G S  I N  A N  E A S Y  T O  U N D E R S T A N D  W A Y .  S O  H A P P Y  S H E ’ S  B E E N

A D D E D  A S  A N  A D D I T I O N  T O  T H I S  A L R E A D Y  A M A Z I N G  S T A F F !  V I D A  B .

OCTOBER
EMPLOYEE OF THE  MONTH      
CONGRATULATIONS KARYN

E N J O Y  T H E  W A R M T H  O F  A
B O N F I R E  I N  Y O U R  O W N

B A C K Y A R D  W I T H O U T  T H E
S M O K E .  R E F E R  F R I E N D S  A N D
F A M I L Y  T O  G E T  E N T E R E D  T O

W I N !   D R A W I N G  N O V  6 T H

WIN A SOLO
STOVE!
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